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Update #6 – June 2022 

Entries are now open 
 

Great news – yes, entries are now open on e-Alpaca for the 2022 National Alpaca Show, to be held in Adelaide, 

during the Royal Adelaide Show. 

With thousands of people walking past each day we have the chance to have a wonderful competition, and also 

“show off” our amazing alpacas, their fleece and the beautiful products that can be made from their fibre. 

“Welcome to the Reunion” will be a celebration of the advances made in the quality of our alpacas, as well as the 

chance to meet and mingle and talk “all things alpaca” after a challenging two years for all of us.   

Looking forward to seeing you there, together with your best alpacas, fleece entries, youth events, as well as art, 

product and photography entries. 

On the AAA website, Tanya has prepared a folder with some of the paperwork you will need for the National Show, 

this includes: 

• Each of the National Show Updates, as they are sent out 

• The Show regulations for the halter and fleece elements of the show 

• The National Camelid Waybill 

o South-American-Camelid-Declaration-and-Waybill.pdf (farmbiosecurity.com.au) 

o Please send a completed copy of this to Lee (lee@alpaca.asn.au ) when you have completed your 

halter entries (this will be provided to RAS to fulfil their biosecurity obligations) 

o Please bring the completed original with you (accompanying your alpacas) and have it available if 

you cross into SA, as there are sometimes checks at the border 

• The Fleece Identification Form, which is to accompany each fleece entry 

• The Show regulations for the Art, Product and Photography sections of the show 

• The Art, Product and Photography Form, which is to accompany each artistic entry 

Sincere thanks for the host of people who have helped to get the National Alpaca Show to the starting line this year.   

As they say in the classics; “Let the Show begin …” 

 

https://farmbiosecurity.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/South-American-Camelid-Declaration-and-Waybill.pdf
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